
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

105D  TIMES 
CONVENTion 

EXTRA ! 

 

 
Spring is just around the corner - 

and so is YOUR Convention! 
A BIG ‘thank you’ to those that have already booked for Convention. It’s great 

to know that you are coming along to join in the fun. 
• If you haven’t booked for the Convention functions and Saturday lunch - 

visit the Convention website and make your bookings 

• Have you booked your hotel room?  Book NOW to avoid disappointment as 

the roos will be released on 7 February 

• Are you coming to the Convention as a ‘First Timer’ or thinking about 

coming along?  Visit the website for Convention tips. 

• Are you a Day Visitor? Remember to complete a booking form from the website. 

If you have submitted your voting delegate form to the District Secretary, you still 

need to book as a Day Visitor. 

• Share your ideas! There are just a few five minutes slots left.  You can take the 

stage on Saturday afternoon and spread the word about a project or event that has 

worked well for your Club.  Contact Lion Dave at david.ebsworth@lions105d.org.uk 

if you would like one of the slots.  

• If you are keen to know what a Lions partner might do in Portsmouth, contact Li-

on Dave Ebsworth for suggestions.  

• We are looking for additional helpers on the day. If you are prepared to volunteer 

for car parking duty, as a teller or a runner at the business session or would like to 

‘meet and greet’ at the hotel then please contact Lion Dave Ebsworth 

The Convention team is aiming to provide a fun and enjoyable   

weekend for everyone and we look forward to seeing YOU there. 

Lion Jo Hamblin on behalf of the Convention Committee  

District 105D Convention - Southsea - 23-25 March 2018  


